Willoughby, Nadine

From: Leigh Sharp [leigh@naparcd.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2010 4:20 PM
" To: Willoughby, Nadine ' h
Ce: Lowe, Rone Patrick; Peterkin, Lupe; Mitchell Klug
Subject: RE: RCD Board appoints Mitchell Kiug to WICC Board >>> next WICC mtg in August
Attachments: July 8, 2010 MINUTES doc

Hello Nadine,

“er the request below, attached are the draft minutes of the Napa County RCD Board of Directors
meeting that was held on July 8, 2010 where the RCD Board appointed Mitchell Klug to represent it
on the WICC Board. ltem 8D is the one pertaining to the appointment. Mitchell Klug has been sent a
blank committee application form and when complete, he will return it to you directly. Please let me
know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Leigh

Leigh Sharp
District Manager

Napa County Resource Conservation District |1303 Jefferson Street, Suite 500B|Napa, California
94559

707/252-4188 ext. 110jwww.naparcd.org

Promoting responsible watershed management through voluntary stewardship and technical
assistance since 1945




